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  Do you have a child with Cerebral Palsy in your 
whānau born in or after 2008 in New Zealand? 

 

 Have you completed the nationwide survey yet? 

It will take less than 15 minutes…but the information will help 
us understand the family experience of receiving a diagnosis 
of cerebral palsy and the journey of early management of 
health service delivery across New Zealand.     

We want to hear your opinion about: 
- The diagnosis experience 
- The support and service you received  
- What improvements can be made    

  

Help us in our aim to improve health service delivery in the 
diagnosis and care of cerebral palsy across NZ. 

 

Haven’t received the survey? 

Email us, scan the QR code, or type the 
survey link into your web browser 

Sian.Williams@auckland.ac.nz 

AMackey@adhb.govt.nz 

Hold the camera of your phone/iPad over this 
QR code - it will take you to the survey   

             
      OR 
 Type this into your web browser  
       

curtin.au1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_2a8av2oBCH5ONY9  
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